
Minutes of the Safe and Accepting Schools Team December 14, 2017  

Kim Melvin-Long  Principal 

Janet Pomeroy  Teacher Rep and DT  

Shelly Crowe  Educational Assistant 

Constable Weston Gananoque Police Dept. 

Maya Watson  Grade 6 Student 

Rebecca Watson  Parent Council Member 

Special visitor  Adam Derocco- St Lawrence College, Police Foundations placement Student 

 

1. Action Items from last meeting were reviewed. 

New Wits Posters:  Mrs. Pomeroy has taken the photos and will be sending them to Photovisions in January 

Wits Poster contest: Mrs. Melvin-Long will be announcing the winners at the December spirit assembly 

Indoor recess Rules: Mrs. Melvin-Long has created them and they are being announced each indoor recess. 

Video Camera up and Running: it is now up and running but the cord to the TV needs to be replaced. 

Kids’ Corner in Monthly Newsletter:  Student Kids corner promoting student voice has begun. 

2. Two Surveys were looked at and we chose the questions that we want used.  We will present the 

survey in January.  Grade one and two students will have it done, one on one.  Once the survey has 

been done the data will be analyzed. 

Action items for next meeting: 

Once survey has been completed Mrs. Melvin-Long will call the third meeting to come together to review 

results and see if any action items or changes need to happen. 

Mrs. Pomeroy has offered to collate the data for the team. 

 

Next Meeting:   after survey has been completed by all grades 1-6. 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 


